On behalf of myself, my family and all of the citizens of the Palmetto State, welcome to South
Carolina. I am thrilled that you chose a perfect place to spend your vacation and to hold the 42™
Annual Convention of the International Ford Retractable Club. (Paraphrased from the Official

Vacation Guide South Carolina)

I applaud you for your preservation and the sharing of these truly unique classic American
automobiles produced by the Ford Motor Company. In honor of this preservation activity and
this club, I will proclaim July 20, 2013 as International Ford Retractable Car day in South

Carolina.

While you are in South Carolina, I encourage you to visit as many of our hundreds of visitor
friendly locations throughout the state as you can. I hope that your visit is enjoyable and you

return again in the near future.



